HB 2150 —-- STATE HIGHWAY PATROL FUNDING
SPONSOR: Korman

Beginning July 1, 2019, this bill requires the State Highway
Patrol, excluding compensation for patrol officers and
communications personnel, to receive funding from the General
Revenue Fund instead of the State Highways and Transportation
Department Fund and transfers any remaining balance in the former
fund to the State Road Fund.

This bill is similar to HB 2623 (2016).



